From: Jill King

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 9:41 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Application No. DA2020/1756
Categories: DA2020/1756

Dear Planning Panel

| would like to lodge my objections yet again to the completely unsuitable development of Robertson Road in
Newport.

The community has long craved a general plaza and meeting place off the main road. Our politicians local and
state have supported Robertson Road as this area for community focus.

These plans as presented will destroy the possible use of Robertson Road as a pedestrian plaza To allow a driveway
to enter via Robertson Road where no driveway has ever existed shows a complete lack of holistic strategy for the
street.

Please reject this proposal.

Jill King



